
Con tact U s 

Green Valley Commons
2305 Green Valley

Road
New Albany, IN 47150

(812) 949-0405

Visit our Website!

Access Our Patient
Portal

We 're  Hir ing !   

 
We are looking for a
highly motivated,
energized LPN or
Certified Medical
Assistant to join our
practice. This is a full
time position, which
includes one evening
until 8pm a week and a
Saturday rotation with
other nurses on staff.
Pediatric experience and
computer skills highly
preferred.

 

Only LPN or CMA need
apply. Call (812)949-

Hello! 

Sun is out and so is school! In this edition of our newsletter we discuss summer
camps and programs available in our community and the medical exam that may
be required for your child to participate.

In addition, please help us get the word out that we are looking for a full-time
nurse to add to our family.

Summe r Fun!

Summer is upon us and our children are excited! So much fun to be had

if you plan ahead. There are several local summer "camps" and other

programs available. We thought it might be helpful to list just a few:

YMCA Southern Indiana (New Albany and Jeffersonville) - All

ages and activity levels.

Click here to download

Summer Camp brochure. 

Boys & Girls Club

(Louisville and

Jeffersonville) - All ages

and activity levels. Click

here to visit the site.

Louisville Science Center (Louisville) - Pre K through 10th grade.

Click here to download Summer Camp flyer.

Frazier Museum (Louisville) - Limited availability and select

weeks. Click here to view availability.

IUS (New Albany) - Various athletic training camps and clinics.

Click here to view schedule. 

Churches (All local) - Many local churches offer various camps

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UbpkGQOqhEycOpnAPxBn42MCU17Y4KWWdyJvf_xEB6BOMo5nZhGzUgvVxfRLLUwlcqZwW89tWhpboHZLCaJvT9vSmlQwDTal_VRdMOA7nT0EpDYCcTTNRqaGI5qfNmzMrg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UZq08yaR0zxiG_xwTHmLqSc9hu8RY2_kHk736X4AmuM6WpeqYTglZKb84wroYhuQ_Qo_LyjEBHl2vZ-SEiI6q6lBAxz0sA6KlWk3G9VM7HXXb_Emmu7XeE7y_vQpdzs-jGvMFviY3tGy2U0xXP5NeAfCiEtVRAuOGvToA_li7eXg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cA8z5nBw2s4pl4iYREnaGnN4CNc50AmlFX2-K7f9OsuaPHuI7JCubcx9sTebDOyEqq9dSUa1LYXguX7IHBht2i7mduvwLKVc2hZUhoJffpxvC69Xcj5nLGhiXVOFxmdiGP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cAmYmTGFBam4e2CvsC5wBrYyJqw58nXFyjf0YwvX4nvdM4alv5Z_2SP3-nOL6ER0n2Yn4l0GwOw5ZaP8OxCqOU0etlposL7Ppowq14P3BO0Zip1NawRahdYG2vDcinJavPoDe8ZYrQVvTl7GViPc21cgdI5eDzQfxnMdxQk-R5-7kFcJ0shiTLQg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cACGNaTRm8l2DCm6Xb5x-c3PiooSG3_uw8SJabLHz6F4OFFmy0tK-nrZ-2SKr_LbPvT_ws5AquOHVzm3du7JD4bv_pcOM625OSTDKnhv1LMNrfUvtUMFR1VA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cACGNaTRm8l2DCm6Xb5x-c3PiooSG3_uw8SJabLHz6F4OFFmy0tK-nrZ-2SKr_LbPvT_ws5AquOHVzm3du7JD4bv_pcOM625OSTDKnhv1LMNrfUvtUMFR1VA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cA4LK6TR27iZaQXicqRJBVqDlQH9dgvyAFfk3nQasYRiW5QwXbemt2esuta7nCSKKp9I0YvQgEqpqzstA2yvfQrFK4-DeyGu1nEjMZWOBVGBd159kSaAj7P5Un_oWWxJtGklvOIFvtBsE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cAfYg_8xc8DfRAuK6wC88aA_b1QAqCABgFYPXhyz9f_aV7UVG4i35ZPydnZ7ipLMCimH9-bUK6QNodXjL4aYmO2UVDvpBe4LNJsmkw4SbS-T2gHSX40a3Wra2SfXqRd-xTGLkQu1YbmEsAYoVnXrEAEBtA7IkWzxv7oyQYDuYHOaH2wyK81RCp_fuU7yiCk52Q&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cAEYI-baypQo3U9RGjQJNCHkjQ6T45g7V8UFjknFQdzCb59LftTLj38w9v_AuQF0L49u2xx-2ycUZ1wdbAtwF5cOMsOHDolC9IDCgFgGDRatgqx2OcPbzBBSC7SXifAza5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cAEYI-baypQo3U9RGjQJNCHkjQ6T45g7V8UFjknFQdzCb59LftTLj38w9v_AuQF0L49u2xx-2ycUZ1wdbAtwF5cOMsOHDolC9IDCgFgGDRatgqx2OcPbzBBSC7SXifAza5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cA0P-4K6NFTyhkUejqod3eYzDCDkMs8sklrQem6CMgEAc0shZVfX5T0tjkb2R_v8qfALvFfnrD6uEGnaZdgp0r0swpC2Ub-FNbLDTAD0fauw_vYxCLZxn9QHOz2daWKuEbHq9JudEyb06UQ4BuolnbkA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gxPz5w4xvhA8BUAoLZbXsFcFwxmu-GNDNmrVSXtVC7uQCqhUBR65UcxzeDcM32cA0P-4K6NFTyhkUejqod3eYzDCDkMs8sklrQem6CMgEAc0shZVfX5T0tjkb2R_v8qfALvFfnrD6uEGnaZdgp0r0swpC2Ub-FNbLDTAD0fauw_vYxCLZxn9QHOz2daWKuEbHq9JudEyb06UQ4BuolnbkA==&c=&ch=


apply. Call (812)949-
0405 with questions.
Email resume to:
frontstaff@mw.twcbc.com
or fax (812)949-0445.
 
 

 

Autism
Te s ting  Cl inic   
Update

As you may know, we
launched a level 2
Autism Testing Program
at our practice this past
September. Since that
time we have been able
to test and treat 18
patients. Approximately
half of those we've tested
were referred from a
physician outside of our
practice. We are very
happy to provide a
higher level of care for
the children of our
community.

Churches (All local) - Many local churches offer various camps

and daycare options. Contact your church for information.

"Take -Out" He althcare 

No one will argue that a take-out meal is not the healthiest way to eat,

so why is it that "take-out" healthcare is okay? We often hear it said

that asports physical is just a matter of paperwork, but we disagree.
Any time a physical is required for your
child to participate in a sport, camp, or
other activity there is good reason. It is
vitally important for the camp authorities
to fully understand your child's health
status. How can a drop in health clinic
fully and adequately complete a child's
health history and be aware of any

potential risks to the child's health if they have not treated the child
and do not have access to his/her entire medical record?

Did you know that for virtually any child covered by an insurance plan
the annual physical is FREE? In addition, if we have performed the
exam, we will complete any necessary paperwork for your child to
participate in a school sport and/or summer camp for a full year! Our
annual exam is comprehensive and encompasses the entirety of your
child's health, not just a cursory glance. So why pay $20 to a clinic for
a physical when your child can be seen by his/her physician for free
and have a more comprehensive exam in the process?

We do appreciate you calling to schedule an appointment in advance,
but if you find yourself in a bind to get the physical done in time feel
free to take advantage of our Walk-In hours, Mon-Sat 8-10am and
Mon-Thurs 4-6pm.
 

Thank you so much for trusting us with the health of your family. We look forward to communicating
more regularly with you through email, so stay tuned for more information pertinent to the health of
your children.
 
Sincerely,
 

Drs. Nassim, McMonigle, Mescia & Team 


